Alanis, Sarah

Subject: FW: PMAC resignation

From: Holly Parker <hparker@FairFoodNetwork.org>
Sent: Tuesday, June 14, 2022 11:01 AM

To: Stauffer, Stefanie <SStauffer@a2gov.org>
Subject: PMAC resignation

This message was sent from outside of the City of Ann Arbor. Please do not click links, open attachments, or follow directions
unless you recognize the source of this email and know the content is safe.

Dear Stefanie —

Please accept this as my official resignation from the Public Market Advisory Commission. I’'ve been pleased to serve for
the last 5+ years as the neighborhood representative on the Commission, and now need to make space for some other
priorities and commitments.

Many thanks to you and the vendors at the market for this important public service!

-Holly Parker

Holly A. Parker

Chief Strategy & Program Officer | Fair Food Network
phone 248.219.2369

pronouns she/her/hers
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Ann Arbor, MI 48104
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